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March 25, 2022



To whom it may concern,


The Alamosa County Chamber of Commerce and Board of Directors has, in accordance with the support of our membership via survey, voted to take an official stance in support of the recall effort of DA Alonzo Payne. There has been overwhelming and increasing evidence presented that has led to this decision, and there is little doubt that the consequences of the actions taken by the DA’s office have a direct negative affect on our business community. In order for Alamosa and the greater SLV to thrive and to be a community where people want to work and live, they must feel safe. Our residents rely on the justice system to ensure that safety, and the DA’s office has failed to live up to that responsibility. As such, the Alamosa County Chamber of Commerce fully supports this recall effort and intends to be a petition location once available. For questions and more information, please reach out to us a AlamosaCountyChamber@gmail.com.


Erin Keck
Executive Director
Alamosa County Chamber of Commerce
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